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Brownlow, Paul <pbrownlow@vps.verndale.k12.mn.us>

Tony Stanley <ptony@verndalealliance.org> Tue, Aug 6, 2019 at 1:55 PM
To: Paul Brownlow <pbrownlow@verndale.k12.mn.us>

Mr. Brownlow,

I am writing to formally submit my resignation as the school health aid for the upcoming school year. It has been a

pleasure to work with so many wonderful people and our students over the past 2 years. | appreciate the opportunity to
grow personally and professionally as part of such a positive work environment. Were it not for an opportunity to return
to being a “"stay home mom” watching a baby | would have looked forward to continuing at the Verndale School. | will be

available to help with the transition until 11/9/19 if needed.

Respectfully,

Michelle Stanley

This e-mail message is intended only for the individual (s) to whom it is addressed and may contain information that is
privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure,
distribution, or copying is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient (s), please contact the sender by replying to
this e-mail and destroy/delete all copies of this e-mail message.
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